
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Monday 6th February 2017  

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

RE:  Year 4 Dance Sessions  

 

I am writing to invite your son/daughter to some dance sessions that are taking place at Ken Stimpson 

Community School on Wednesday 1st March, 8th March, 15th March and 22nd March from 1.30pm until 

2.20pm. Children will be transported to and from Ken Stimpson in a mini-bus. 

 

Your son/daughter will be required to wear their normal P.E. kit, including trainers and it is recommended 

that they bring a water bottle with them.  

 

Please complete the permission slip below to confirm that you are happy for your son/daughter to attend 

the dance sessions. 

 

Thank you for your support. 

 

 

 
Mr J Saunders   Miss Johnson                               Mrs D Reynolds 

PE Co-ordinator  Year 4 Teacher                             Head Teacher 

 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

YEAR 4 DANCE SESSIONS 

 

Student: ____________________________________                    

 

 

I/we give permission for my/our son/daughter to attend the Year 4 Dance sessions, starting on Wednesday 

1st March 2017 from 1.30pm until 2.20pm. 

 

 

Signed: ____________________________________     Date: _______________________________ 

  (Parent/Carer) 

Aim High Never Give Up Follow Your Dream Lead By Example 

Email: office@norwood.peterborough.sch.uk  Telephone: 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk  Fax: 01733 703250 

 

Head Teacher: Mrs D Reynolds  - BSc Hons QTS NPQH 

     Norwood Primary School 

                      Gunthorpe Road 

                                Gunthorpe 

                            Peterborough 

                                  PE4 7DZ 
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